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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As we approach the bank holiday weekend, it is important that I remind you of the need to 

continue to be vigilant around the school site and follow the guidance in place to keep        

everyone safe. Please keep a 2m distance between each other when waiting to collect your 

child at the end of the school day and please continue to wear a mask for the time being. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

I am sharing with you the news that Mr Collinson will be leaving Moorfield at the end of the 

summer term after serving the school for 25 years! He is moving on to new adventures outside 

of education and I’m sure Mr C will be hoping to make up for lost time on the golf course as 

well. However, there is still plenty of the summer term left so it is not quite goodbye yet. We 

hope to appoint a new Deputy Headteacher for September very soon.  

 

A reminder that it is a three day week next week with a Bank Holiday on Monday 3rd May and 

school is closed to children for INSET on Thursday 6th May. 

 

Have a great long weekend and we’ll see you on Tuesday 4th May.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Can I remind you all of the PE kit we    

expect the children to wear in school as 

their seems to be some confusion. We 

did share in the autumn term that      

children can wear warmer clothes for PE 

outside in the colder months, however 

this seems to have developed into a     

situation where children are wearing a 

range of colorful t-shirts and shorts for 

their PE lessons.  

 

The kit is a white t-shirt and black shorts 

which can be supported by a jumper, 

tracksuit top and tracksuit bottoms in 

cold weather.  

A reminder of parent consultation  

evening on Tuesday and Wednesday 

next week. This will be virtual meeting 

via SchoolCloud and you must choose a 

time following the link you received on 

Wednesday. Your meeting will be 8 

minutes long and focusing on your 

child’s social and emotional and         

academic progress, throughout what 

has been a challenging school year so 

far with lockdowns and self isolations. 

We would appreciate any feedback     

after the meetings on how successful 

they were.   
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